

5300 Northland Drive NE, Box 11 Grand Rapids, MI 49525 USA T: +1.616.365-9940 • 1.888.238-8721

F: +1.616.365-9941 E: hsp@cetusa.org

August 19, 2011

To: Katarzyna

C/ O: (WHY) - Why Not USA

Subject: Permanent Placement

Dear Katarzyna,

We are very pleased to announce we have approved the following placement for you! Please contact your host family as soon as possible.

Arrival Date: No more than 7 days before school starts Airport: MBS (Saginaw/ Bay City/ Midland, Michigan)

Host Family	High School		
The Family	Whittemore Prescott Area High School		
***	6001 Mills Rd		
Prescott, MI 48756	Whittemore, MI 48770		
Barrier Control of the Control of th	989-756-2501		
Email:	School Dates: 2011-09-06 - 2012-06-15		

Host	Name	Age	Occupation/ School	
Host Mother	Nicki	41	Insurance Agent	
Host Sister	Shawna	17	34 <u>4</u>	

Roomshare? Yes, with Shawna Pets: 2 Dogs

Family Interests:

High School Information: Whittemore Prescott Area High School is a public high school with an enrollment of about 340 students. School starts September 6, 2011 and ends June 15, 2012 (dates are approximate). There may be additional fees for sports, classroom fees, and miscellaneous items and activities.

Community Highlights: small farming many lakes community

Coordinator: Sue West Branch, MI 48681

Manager: Karen

The toll-free number for the High School Program (HSP) Office of CETUSA is 1.888.238-8721. While in the United States, this is a free phone call. There will be someone at this number to assist you at any time day or night. CETUSA does not guarantee diplomas, a driver's license, or participation on sports' teams. Also, please note that many public high schools do charge book fees, extra curricular activities fees and registration fees that are not covered in program costs.